
 
Privacy Policy -  Re:Source Blackburn CIO 
Re:Source is committed to your privacy. We will use the information you provide for the purpose 
of supplying the service(s) you have requested. We may also inform you about related services 
which we believe may be relevant to you and keep you informed about the work of Re:Source. If 
you would not like to receive these communications please contact us. From time to time we may 
change this privacy policy so please check back when you next visit the site. 
 
How will you use my information? 
Your personal information will only be used for the purposes you gave it to us and also to keep 
you informed. If for example you signed up to our email list we will send you our emailed 
newsletter and updates on the wider work of Re:Source. This may include news and information 
about groups, networks, or organisations that Re:Source is in relationship with. 
 
How does Re:Source use e-mail? 
As Re:Source is a charitable organisation we are constantly looking for ways to use the 
resources we have more effectively. E-mail is a very effective way of communicating with our 
supporters. We will endeavour not to send large e-mails and where we use images in the e-mail 
we will host them elsewhere saving space in your inbox. We do understand that not everybody 
likes to get e-mails so we give you a choice. You can unsubscribe from our e-mails by contacting 
us or by using the form on this site. 
 
Does Re:Source share my information with other organisations? 
We will not share your information with other organisation unless you give us permission.  
 
Recording of audio, images and video at Re:Source events 
Dedicated teams are responsible for the recording and the digital capture of audio, still images 
and video at all Re:Source events. It is the policy of Re:Source to use this captured information 
in publicity and marketing, as well at future events. No individuals within a captured image, video 
or sound clip are made personally identifiable. Where individuals are named, this is only done 
with prior consent. By attending Re:Source events or taking part in activities and services, you 
are agreeing to the non-specific recording and digital capture of audio, still images and video. 
 
Re:Source will review this policy every 5 years. 
 
If you have any questions about the way we use your data or would not like your data to be used 
for anything listed above, please contact us. We aim to use the information you give us in a way 
which is fair to you. 
 


